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Comment - Virginia should not expand Medicaid at this time as it will create a dependent citizenry and kill 
incentive for the lower middle class and poor to get jobs, which, over time, increases their salaries and 
quality of life. In addition, at this time, the state cannot afford to pay for more people's healthcare when the 
new prices under the Affordable Care Act are more than doubling in most cases with an additional 
thousands of dollars in out of pocket deductibles before the insurance company pays anything.
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